
st george officials offer correction
officials of the st george janaqtdnaqtanaq

corp said that a press release issued
by sen frank murkowski s

washington DCD C office concerning
the return of funds to native corpora
eionstionsions was inaccurate

the release stated that st george
island received 48995859 cronlironlfr6hi the
department of interior st georgedeorge of-
ficials said the money went to both st
george and st paul not st george
only


